GARFIELD AVENUE LONG ISLAND 97-B-2



CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE DEPARTMENT OF BUILDING INSPECTION

COMPLAINT

INSPECTION COPY		4.5.03	
COMPLAINT HO.	1/43 Date Received	6-5-81	
12 right	Holler		
Location 97-P-2	Garfield Ave. Long Is.	Use of Building	
Owner's name and address John Norton - 35 Providence St. So. Port.			•
Tenant's name and address			Telephone
Complainant's name and address neighbor			Telephone
Description:			
Nothing being done about mess in yard.			
NOTES:			
NOTES:			
		····	
	<u></u>		<u> </u>
,			

<u>, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , </u>		4 /	

CITY OF PORTLAND. MAINE MEMORANDUM GARFILLIO AVE. 97-B-2

Sam Hoffses CBI

LONG ISLAND

FROM:

Arthur Addato CEO

SUBJECT:

John Norton Property L-1

As a result of complaints, a meeting was held 8/21/84 with John Norton and myself at propercy above. The records show an outdated permit to construct a building for purpose as restaurant. Due to constant vandalism and destruction of building materials owner ceased operations. He stated that he would stant to finish work when he was provided law enforcement. that he would start to finish work when he was provided law enforcement protection. However, he said work was going to start again, with no specific date given. He said that he would send me a letter of intent in reference to barracks building and now defunct restaurant project. He also said he would be in for permits on both projects. Mr. Norton has put together, drawings of work contemplated. Also stated that property containing old drawings barracks are under study right now to best utilize its present use. Where we go from here. I intend to meet again with John Norton again to re-establish our position in this matter.

author aldel Arthur Addato CEO

cc. Sam Hoffses Joe Gray Tim Honey

SITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE MEMORANDUM

Joseph Gray, Jr., Director of Planning and Urban Development

E SIOM:

TO:

George A. Flaherty, Director of Parks/Public Works

SUBJECT:

Island Tour

Joe, when we inspected Long Is and, Councilor Casale called to my attention a dilapidated building located just off to the left of Ponce's Landing behind the City', vaiting shelter. The building appeared to be derelict, abandoned, etc. Councilor Casale asked why the City had not taken steps to demolish this structure.

Would you please have the appropriate member of your staff survey this building and advise the Councilor as to whether or not the City can demolish this structure.

Paul Rollins, Executive Assistant for Administrative and Council Affairs



Inspection Services Samuel P. Hoffses Chief

Planning and Urban Development Joseph E. Gray Jr. Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

April 12, 1993

John S. & Mary Norton 38 Providence Ave So. Portland, ME

Ra: Long Island (097-B-002)

Dear Mr & Mrs. Norton,

A recent inspection of your property at the above referenced address mevealed that you have not taken any action in regards to my letter to you dated March 11, 1993.

Please find attached a copy of said letter an' impliment action outlined

please call if you have any questions regarding this matter.

of of Inspection Serv 39